
From: Kerri McGuire   
Sent: 05 October 2021 11:49 
To: John Morris  
Cc: Brian O'Rourke (NHS Forth Valley)  
Subject: RE: Planning Consultation on Review P/20/0530/FUL 

Hi John, 

Thanks for confirming.  As NHS Forth Valley did not seek contributions for this application they do 
not have any further comments to add in relation to the review of the decision. 

Kind regards 
Kerri 

Kerri McGuire 
Partner 
Graham + Sibbald - the complete property service | 233 St Vincent Street  | Glasgow | G2 5QY | |  
http://www.g-s.co.uk 

Residential | Commercial | Specialist | Construction 

-----Original Message----- 
From: John Morris  
Sent: 29 September 2021 13:26 
To: Kerri McGuire  
Subject: RE: Planning Consultation Reminder P/20/0530/FUL 

Kerri, 

Apologies for our mistake in sending you a consultation reminder in respect of the above on 10 
September 2021. You should instead have received notification that the applicant had requested a 
review of our decision to refuse planning permission. 

Can you advise if you have anything further to add to your response of 15 March 2021? 

Best regards, 

John 

Enclosure 24

http://www.g-s.co.uk/

